POTTERNE PANTOMIME GROUP

The committee is delighted to announce that a total of £2,200 has been donated to local organisations and groups, following a successful panto in February this year and as a result of other fundraising activities.  Those organisations in receipt of donations are:

Potterne Christmas Market


£500

(for setting up expenses)

Devizes & District Link     


£300 


Bright Sparks Community Pre-school
£300

Five Lanes Primary School
     

£300

Potterne Youth Club



£200

Good Companions Club   


£200

Potterne Dining Club



£100

Potterne British Legion    


£100

Potterne Cricket Club



£100

Potterne Baby & Toddler Group

£100


TOTAL                                
        

£2,200

JACKIE SAWYER

Chairman

